
          
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Quirk <mquirk9@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, March 25, 2023 2:58 PM 
To: HEATH Anne <anne.heath@ci.coburg.or.us> 
Subject: Water & Sewer rates 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
You don’t know me. I’ve lived in Coburg only about 18 months. Your recent letter was well written and 
helped me understand the need for the monthly increase. Thanks. 
 
Q 
 
Michael Quirk 
541-520-6284 
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